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JUSTIFICATION FOR NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE
“Human Factors Considerations in Commercial Motor Vehicle Automated Driving Systems and Advanced Driver Assistance Systems” ICR
OMB Control No. 2126-0080


Due to the impacts of the new Administration’s Executive Orders, minor edits were made to the pre-study demographics/previous experience questionnaire.  Specifically, the word “gender” was replaced with the word “sex” and the option of “other” as an answer to the question “What is your sex?” was removed.

There is no change in the burden hours or costs.  It will still take 4.5 minutes per response to report the information using the form and the burden statement remains the same.  

